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Dear Parents, 

The Holiday Season has begun!!
Let your children enjoy the feeling of giving this year.

The upcoming Holiday Boutique invites your children to have a fun filled time of shopping for family and friends.

Your child will have the opportunity to shop secretly and experience the joy and excitement of holiday gift buying.
The Holliday Boutique is set up and supervised by parents.  

Your young shoppers will have the opportunity to purchase gifts conveniently and inexpensively while still learning to budget their money.  This year we have tried to offer gifts ranging from 

$1.00 to $8.00. 

Attached you will find a Holiday Shopping list to guide your child while shopping.  Please form and slip on the day your child is to go shopping.  We will open the boutique to any students who forget on their given day, on Friday Dec. 6, 2019.  

Your child’s shopping day is circled below… so be sure your child has the attached completed money envelope on their shopping day.

Thank you,

JFKPTSO Holiday Shop Committee

Your child’s shopping day is:

     
  Wednesday
  Thursday
             Friday

                Dec. 4rd 
              Dec. 5th     
   Dec. 6th   




